
These reckless cuts will harm working families and retirees, damage our communities, and threaten our 
jobs and strong contracts. That’s why AFSCME members are making our voices heard. Medicaid dollars help 
keep the doors open at hospitals, clinics, nursing homes, state veterans’ homes, substance use disorder 
treatment centers, and other health care providers.  Rural communities especially rely on Medicaid to 
provide important health care services for those most vulnerable, and it sustains local jobs. 

In fact, Medicaid dollars are the largest source of federal funding for state budgets, accounting for 56% 
of total federal funding allocated to states in 2024.  If federal Medicaid dollars dry up, states will have 
no choice but to slash budgets and jobs for a broad range of state and local public services. Any cut 
to federal Medicaid dollars is a direct attack on the health and security of the American people and the 
budgets that fund the vital services AFSCME members provide.  

There is also a bill on the table right now to STOP Congress from cutting D.C.’s budget by $1 billion. This 
is money that comes directly from D.C. taxpayers and funds the essential services that AFSCME District 
Council 20 members provide.

Join your fellow AFSCME members. 
Help us to protect Medicaid and D.C.’s budget from harmful cuts.

JOIN AFSCME’S 
PROTECT MEDICAID

DAY OF ACTION 

CALL 1-202-684-2466  

TAKE ACTION 
WITH AFSCME MEMBERS ACROSS THE COUNTRY.

On Wednesday, March 19, we’re driving as many calls as possible 
to tell Congress protect Medicaid, NOT tax cuts for billionaires. 

AFSCME members won’t sit on the sidelines 
as Congress pushes through devastating 
cuts to Medicaid. We won’t be silent as anti-
worker lawmakers target care for people 
with disabilities, children, senior citizens and 
workers to pay for tax breaks for profitable 
corporations and billionaires.  
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